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▪ Training around the new math curriculum has been going 
well. 

▪ For consistency, a common language is in development as 
well as school-wide expectations. 

o Sustainability - 
▪ Current enrollment is around 355 – 360 

o Facilities –  
▪ Numerous summer facilities updates were shared. 

 
● Reviewed the committees’ purpose and goals, committee sign-up efforts, 

and board liaison to the PTO/committee. 
 

Adjournment 
● Gerry Kostuk moved to end the regular meeting at 7:12 p.m. Dan O’Neil 

seconded it. The motion was passed unanimously. 
 
● The next regular board meeting is on September 14th, 2023. 

 


